
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 12/5/2022 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

With the holidays over the crew is currently removing the decorations throughout 

town. 

 

This last month we also had a couple outages, some customer service work and 

preparing for the holidays. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


